
 

16th November 2018 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Anti-Bullying Policy 

This week we have supported anti-bullying week in school. The theme this year was 
‘Choose Respect’. We looked at how we can be respectful: 

 Online 

 In our community 

 In our school 

 In person 
 
Please ask your child about the activities they have taken 
part in this week. Look at Bonsai Class in their odd socks! 

We have taken this week as an opportunity to review our Anti-Bullying Policy. We 
follow the guidelines set out by the Local Authority. We would welcome your 
input/feedback and have therefore made our Draft Policy available on our website 
here. If you have any comments to make about the content of the policy, please 
email them to office@west-borough.kent.sch.uk by Friday 23rd November. Your child 
will also have an opportunity to understand and comment on our policy during a 
PHSCE lesson next. It will be presented in a child friendly way. 

Once we have collated all the feedback, the policy will then go to the Full 
Governing Body on 11th December to be ratified. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 
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